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… 
Just to clarify the maximum height of the blade does now 
match the height stated in the application 67metres, 
however, the turbine indicated in the application (Enercon 
E48) blades reached to 78 metres at the top of its arc but 
only down to 30 metres at the bottom of it's arc. 
 
This would have meant that as a lot of the birds were 
recorded below 20metres, many would have flown below 
the blades and therefore been safe. 
 
The 'new' turbine (an EWT DW54) has longer blades but 
set lower so now sweeps from a maximum height of 
67metres right down to a height of just 13 metres. 
 
This means that it covers the whole of the height range in 
which every bird identified in the survey was flying and 
therefore means that every bird identified would 
potentially be in danger of being struck by the blades. 
 
Regards, 
 
RA	
  


